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News Release 

July 12th, 2024 

Bank Robbery – Village of Sussex 

On July 9th, 2024, the Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to the Landmark Credit Union on Main 
Street in the Village of Sussex for a report of a robbery. A note was passed to the Credit Union employee, and 
a weapon was implied by the primary male suspect but not displayed. He fled the area prior to deputies’ arrival 
and was last seen on foot heading in a southwest direction.  

Through investigative resources, detectives identified two suspects. 

By comparing witness statements to data from the Flock Safety traffic cameras and surveillance footage in the 
area, detectives identified a vehicle that was involved in the robbery as a 2003 Dodge Ram, listing to a known 
associate of the primary suspect. On July 11th, the Dodge Ram was recovered, and the associate was taken 
into custody. Shane A. Tillman 8/10/1985 was booked into the Waukesha County Jail and referred to the 
Waukesha County District Attorney’s Office. On July 12th, Tillman was charged for a violation of Wisconsin 
State Statute 943.87, Robbery of a Financial Institution – Threat of a Dangerous Weapon (Party to a Crime), a 
Class C Felony. 

On July 12th, with assistance from the US Marshals Service, Jules J. Bahler 3/26/1993 was located and taken 
into custody at a residence in the City of Milwaukee after an arrest warrant was issued. Bahler has been 
charged for a violation of Wisconsin State Statute 943.87, Robbery of a Financial Institution – Threat of a 
Dangerous Weapon, a Class C Felony. 

This release contains information regarding arrests that is public record. It is important to remember that all 
persons are innocent until proven guilty in a court of law. 

The Sheriff’s Office would like to thank the US Marshals Service, the Waukesha County Drug Task Force, the 
Federal Bureau of Investigation, and the City of Milwaukee Police Department for their assistance. This 
investigation is ongoing, and no additional details will be released at this time. 
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